
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Shirley Lamanna 
Friday, January 10, 2014 9:50 AM 
Robin Brigade 
David Petersen; Chris Poirier 
Thornydale Co7-13-03 

Constituent feedback. 

From: notification@pima.gov [mailto:notification@pima.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 9:16AM 
To: District! 
Subject: Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2014-01-10 09:16AM Submission Notification 

Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2014-01-10 09:16AM was submitted by Guest on 1/10/2014 9:16:16 
AM (GMT-07:00) US/Arizona 

N~D1e 

First Name Kathleen 

Last Name Alden 

Email 

Phone Unlisted 

Address 3685 W Stony PointCt 

City Tucson 

State AZ 

Zipcode 85742 

District_ of_ Concern Supervisor District 1.- Ally Miller 

Department_of_concern Planning and Zoning 

Subject_or_Nature_of_Concern Co7-13-03 Lawrence C Leung, Inc North Thornydale Road Plan Amendment 

I am opposed to any Comprehensive Plan change and/or Rezoning of the 18 
acres at the northeast corner of Linda Vista Blvd and Thornydale Road. I am 
concerned about the increased traffic and congestion at that already 
sometimes impossible intersection. I am concerned about increased noise 

Comments pollution. There are three washes thatdrain into that 18 acres. Two ofthem 
drain from my neighborhood. One of which is directly across the street from 
me. I do not want my HOA to be responsible for wash situations that back up 
into our neighborhood during monsoon. That 18 acres is a major wildlife 
habitat and corridor. Thank You. 

Would_like_a_response No 

Thank you, Pima County, Arizona 
CLERK'S NOTE: 
COPY TO SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 
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